
 

    

“A Caring Community of Faith”  

Methodist Tribune 

Church Information 

(931) 268-4771 

P.O. Box 206 

302 S. Main Street  

Gainesboro, TN 38562 

gainesboromethodist@gmai l .com  

ht tp: / /www.gainesboromethodist .org  

Prayer Requests 

US Mi l i tary & Government  

Schools & Teachers  

Katherine Johnson  

Tyler Stafford  

Jaymon Lof t is  

Kenny Ramsey 

Haro ld & Betty Mart in  

Stel la Cain  

Tom Barlow 

Susan Huff ines  

Benton Quarles  

Rich Wilson 

Li l ly Spivey  

Jim Eberly  

If  you have a prayer request, 

please contact the church. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wednesday, September 6, 13, 20, 27: 5:00pm The “Joyful 

Noise” will practice for the Fall program. 

September 13: 2:30pm Pastor-Parish Meeting 

3:30pm Finance Meeting 

4:30pm Nominating Meeting 

Monday, September 18: 1:00pm United Women in Faith 

will meet. 

Sunday, October 8: Our new District Superintendent, 

Rickey Wade will preach today, with a covered dish 

dinner to follow the worship service with Church 

Conference immediately after dinner. 

Thank you to everyone that gave donations for school supplies 

and clothes for the boys in the middle school! 

 
 

 
2023 

 

this issue 

Church Events & Prayer Requests P.1 

 From Your Pastor’s Desk P.2 

Always There & Celebrations P.3 

Memorials P.4 

September 2023 

http://www.gainesboromethodist.org/


From Your Pastor’s Desk_____________ 

 

If you would like a visit from Pastor 

Joe, please call the church! 

 

HAPPY LABOR DAY! 

 

Psalm 128:1-2 You will enjoy the fruit 

of your labor.  How joyful and 

prosper you will be! If you put God at 

the center of everything, you do then 

your labor will be blessed! 

 

 
 

Honoring the American Workers! 

 

 

 

 

Disaster Relief for Hawaii-Maui 

 

Wind-driven wildfires on Maui 

prompted evacuations and caused 

significant loss of life and widespread 

damage. 

UMCOR awarded an emergency grant to 

the California-Pacific Annual Conference, 

which includes the Hawaiian UMC, to 

provide shelf-stable food, water, hygiene 

items and tools to help survivors recover 

belongings. 

As first responders continue to provide 

initial aid, please join UMCOR in prayer 

and by making a gift to this and other 

disasters in the U.S. 

You can make donations by giving them 

to Pam or placing them in the offering 

plate. 

On September 3 during communion, we 

will take donations for UMCOR Hawaii 

– Maui Disaster Relief. If you write a 

check, please put in the memo, Advance 

# 901670. 

 

The United Women in Faith will also 

be making up hygiene kits for UMCOR 

for disaster relief and will put these 

together at their district meeting in 

October. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 BIRTHDAYS 
 

SEPTEMBER 

7 John Willmore 

9 Janet Meadows 

12 Sheryle Bruno 

17 Sandy Heinrich 

18 Peyton Sagely 

21 Lucas Spivey 

22 Betty Martin 

 

OCTOBER 

8 Roger Borgmann 

9 Teresa Hunter 

26 Nancy Venable 

31 Harold Martin 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

SEPTEMBER 

14 Ron & Maria Rakaska 

 

OCTOBER 

None 

 

Send a card to those who cannot be with us, 

birthdays, anniversaries, thinking of you cards! 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary and it is not 

showing up in the list, please let Pam know! 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

ALWAYS THERE 

 

Ann Hart 

141 Shorewood Drive 

Long Beach, IN 46360 

 

Katherine Johnson 

Mabry Health Care 

Room B-4 

Gainesboro, TN  38562 

 

Nancy Venable 

820 Quarles Hollow Road 

Gainesboro, TN  38562 

 

Harold & Betty Martin  

515 Crest View Drive 

Gainesboro, TN 38562 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you know anyone that 
needs to be added to this 

list, please call the 
church office or email us! 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
September Memorials 
 

Operating Fund 
Peggy Russell 

Bill & Kerry Mitchell 
 

Elizabeth Hoffstetter 
Bill & Kerry Mitchell 

 
Brenda Heinrich 

John & Faye Willmore 
 

Memorial Fund 
Butch Barlow 

Ann Hughes & family 
 

Flower Fund 
Jimmy Frizzell 

Patrick and Sandy Heinrich, Peyton Sagely 
 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Hofstetter 

She was born in Norfolk, Virginia, 

on Oct. 6, 1960, to Robert and 

Ann Gilpatrick Hart. 

Elizabeth graduated from Tabb 

High School, Norfolk, Virginia, in 

1979 and earned a bachelor's 

degree in business 

administration from the 

University of Tennessee in 1983. 

A Celebration of Life will be held 

on Saturday, Sept. 9, 2023, at 

10:30 EST at St. Mary's Catholic 

Church, 718 W. Buffalo Street, 

New Buffalo, MI, 49117. The 

Ott/Haverstock Funeral Chapel, 

Michigan City, Indiana, is 

handling arrangements. 


